Chelsea Benner

From: Jim and Julie Ridgway <jridg@elltel.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 6:00 PM

To: Chelsea Benner

Subject: Brightside Event Center CU-19-0002
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Chelsea,

| live and farm in the area where this Event Center is planned. My wife and | object to having this Event Center located in
the middle of a farming community. Most of these events at Brightside will take place during late spring and summer
when farm equipment is moving from field to field. The impact of the traffic of these parties at the Event Center will
deter getting to and from fields. Plus, the loud music is something we don't want in the Fairview area. This land is
designated AG 20 and not Event Center 20. If the county won't allow a small ag winery in the Fairview area how can they
justify having an Event Center? My advice is to relocate the Event Center in town.

Jim Ridgway

4690 Naneum Road

Ellensburg Wa 98926
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